VRG: Notice of change in shareholder information
On 17 May 2017, Vietnam Rubber Industrial Zone and Urban Joint Stock Company announced the change in shareholder information as follows:

Based on the shareholder list of Vietnam Securities Depository on record date for annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017, the shareholder list consisted of 1,099 shareholders. The Company sent invitations to annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 to all 1,099 shareholders but 175 of them did not receive their invitations because of change in their address, telephone, so the Company sent the list of above shareholders to the State Securities Commission, Hanoi Stock Exchange and website of the Company in order for updating their information

